
What’s happening October 29-November 4
MONDAY 
Movers & Shakers—1:30 pm

TUESDAY 
Mom’s Group—10 am 
Parkinson Support Group—7 pm

WEDNESDAY 
Community Prayer—10 am

SUNDAY 
Worship Service—10 am 
Stefan & Lisa’s Baby Shower—1:30 pm

NOV 7 Mid-Week 
NOV 12-16 Shoeboxes Collected 
NOV 13 Ladies Fellowship 
NOV 15	 3W	Women’s	Coffee 
NOV 18 Congregational Meeting 
NOV 20 Senior’s Breakfast 
Nov 25 The Well

Go to www.mcivorchurch.com to view 
what’s happening at McIvor.

MUSIC  
Mia Guenther and Team

WORSHIP LEADER  
Stefan Froese

AUDIO/VISUAL 
Chuck Isaak Grayson Taylor

NEXT SUNDAY  
Prodigals “Father”  
Luke 15:11-32 Youth Sunday

Upcoming Events

Worship

PROPERTY COMMITTEE 
Please direct questions regarding 
property	to	the	Church	Office.	 
Property Committee will be in charge 
of opening/closing and set-ups  
during the week as follows: 
OCTOBER 22-28 
Terry Kesterke 

OCTOBER 29-NOV 4 
Bob Dyck 

NOVEMBER 5-11 
Elwood Wiebe  

Please contact the person listed  
above to access the church.

McIvor Ave MB Church • 200 McIvor Ave • Wpg, MB  R2G 0Z8  
www.mcivorchurch.com • mcivor@mcivorchurch.com

PASTOR OF MCIVOR CHURCH • Denver Wilson • ext#3 • dwilson@mcivorchurch.com 
PASTOR OF COMMUNITY CARE • Kim Stoesz • ext#5 • kstoesz@mcivorchurch.com 

PASTOR OF FAMILY & WORSHIP MINISTRIES • Stefan Froese • ext#4 • sfroese@mcivorchurch.com 
SHARED MINISTRY COORDINATOR • Jeanette Thomas • ext#6 • jthomas@mcivorchurch.com

FACILITY MANAGER • Rob Kessler • rkessler@mcivorchurch.com 
OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR • Bonnie Keep • ext#2 • mcivor@mcivorchurch.com

EXCHANGE Q & R TEXT NUMBER  • 204-250-3916

C H U R C H  S T A F F  •  2 0 4 - 3 3 9 - 1 6 9 1

•PRODIGALS•

brother
Luke 15:11-32 with Pastor Denver Wilson  •  October 28, 2018



Our sympathy to Helen Klassen and her 
family on the passing away of her husband, 
Ed, on October 21st. The funeral was held on 
Friday at McIvor Church. Ed was a brother to 
Jake and Helga Klassen and a brother-in-
law to Agnes and John Olfert.

Pray for Andrey of Square One World 
Media’s partner studio in Ukraine as he 
promotes the programs of The Bible  
Today-Ukraine on social media.     

Missionary of the week:
Tracey Nickel, Youth for Christ (Winnipeg)

If you would like to be part of the prayer 
e-chain fill in the yellow form for the  
prayer chain at the Connect Centre and 
hand it in at the office.

Community Prayer  
On the first Wednesday of each month, the 
Fellowship Room is open from 10-11:30 AM 
for all to come, offer, and/or receive prayer.

Young Adults. It’s never too early to plan 
for your further education in September 
of 2019. Do you know that both Columbia 
Bible College in Abbotsford and Canadian 
Mennonite	University	in	Winnipeg	offer	full	
tuition assistance? Check out the Sheep & 
Goats MDS Service Scholarship/Bursary at 
each of the schools’ Financial Aid page.

Calling all Senior Youth and leaders! 
SBC’s IMPACT 2018: Sr. Youth Discipleship 
Event is Nov 16 – 18 and we want to see 
you there! Join speaker Kent Martens for a 
weekend of worship, workshops, and fun 
with youth from around southern Manitoba. 
Register your youth group online at 
SBCollege.ca/events or call 204-326-6451. 

Friends of the Mennonite Centre in 
Ukraine are sponsoring a Music and 
Dessert Fund Raising Evening featuring 
reports of the work of the Mennonite 
Centre and violinist Karl Stobbe, Associate 
Concertmaster of the Winnipeg Symphony 
Orchestra, and pianist Leanne Tegehr Lee. 
To be held at Douglas Mennonite Church at 
1517 Rothesay Street on Nov 15 at 7 pm. See 
bulletin board for more details.

Calvin Christian School Annual Craft 
& Bake Sale is on Nov 17 at 10-3:00 pm 
at Calvin Christian Elementary Campus, 
245 Sutton Ave. Come and check out the 
amazing vendors, handmade baked goods 
and raffle! Lunch is available featuring 
homemade soups, sandwiches, hot dogs 
and cinnamon buns. Kids Corner is back by 
popular demand with face painting, balloon 
art, crafts, kid’s raffle and candy shop. Come 
join us! 

Face2Face: Whose Neighbor Am 
I? Newcomers in Canada. Ours is a 
world in which millions of people flee 
danger and seek the possibility of new 
beginnings in lands and cultures foreign 
to their upbringing. Join this conversation 
with newcomers to Canada from 
Syria, Colombia, Burundi, Iraq, and the 
Democratic Republic of Congo. Grow in 
your awareness and understanding and 
open new relational connections. Nov. 7, 
7 PM in Marpeck Commons. See cmu.ca/
events.

COMMUNITY INFORMATION        Prayer, Praise & Missions
Connect in 
                Service & Community
Following today’s service, a care-giving 
offering will be taken at the door.

McIvor’s Most Wanted 
Here are the top service needs McIvor is 
facing, and ways you can get involved!
• Small Group Leaders
• Coffeehouse Baristas
• Elementary and Preschool Teachers
Please go to the Connect Centre in the 
foyer to learn more about these roles.

Mid-Week at McIvor 
Join us at 7 pm on Wednesday, November 
7th in the church sanctuary for a vision 
night about McIvor’s upcoming community 
ministry. We see the opportunity for 
Wednesday nights to draw people of 
all ages into deeper Christ-centered 
community, but we need your voice to help 
shape what this might look like!  
All are welcome.

Operation Christmas Child McIvor Church 
Missions Committee has registered as 
a regional collection site for Operation 
Christmas Child (OCC). We are in need of 
a group of volunteers to assist with the 
collection of OCC boxes for our church and 
from other churches/community groups 
in the surrounding area during collection 
week. These volunteers would be on hand 
to collect boxes as they are dropped off at 
the church during the week of Nov. 12-18. 

A schedule with dates and times will 
be available in the foyer for volunteers 
to sign up. If you need further details 
and information please contact: Rodney 
Badgley.

Inner City Youth Alive is hosting a family 
Halloween party on Oct. 31. We are looking 
for candy donations. A box is in the church 
foyer today. Donations can also be dropped 
off at 418 Aberdeen st. We are excited to 
provide a safe Halloween option for families 
in the community. If you have any questions 
talk to Aleah, email aleah@icya.ca or 204-
582-8779 ext.219. 

We are nearing the completion of an 
updated Church Photo Directory. For 
privacy reasons, if you wish to receive a 
copy, your photo and information must be 
included. To be included, please e-mail 
a photo of your household members to 
mcivor@mcivorchurch.com. 

A Baby Shower is being planned for 
next Sunday November 4th at 1:30 pm to 
celebrate Pastor Stefan’s and Lisa’s birth 
of their baby daughter, Eilana. There will 
be a table in the foyer today where you 
can RSVP for the shower and donate to 
a large group gift. If you should have any 
questions please speak to Karis Regehr, 
Tamira Wiebe or Connie Taylor.

Ladies Fellowship 
November 13 @ 1:30 - DVD 
Christmas Banquet tickets will  
be available ($24)

The Well:  
Young Adults Open Bible Study 
Today, Oct 28, at 7 pm at the Wiebe’s 
House. Bring a Bible and a friend! Talk to 
Matt Woelk if you have any questions.

Baptism, Membership, and  
Child Dedication Classes 
Our next Celebration Sunday is planned 
for November 11. If you are interested in 
getting baptized, joining as a member 
of McIvor Church or dedicating a child 
on this date, please contact one of the 
pastors today. To get ready for these steps, 
we invite all who are interested to attend 
preparation classes today and November 
4 from 11:30-1:00. 

Save the Date!  
McIvor Women’s Retreat is January  
18-20 at Pinewood Lodge.


